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QUESTIONS ON NOTICE 

 
 
 
Outcome 3:  Increased workforce participation 
 
Output Group 3.2:  Labour market strategies 
 
Output 3.2.3:  CDEP management 
 
 
Question Number:   W1045-07   
 
Question: 
Senator Evans asked in writing: 
Delivery of CDEP in the Pukatja Community 
 
Can you please confirm that there is currently no waste management of garbage 
collection services in Pukatja as a result of the decision to transfer the CDEP contract 
to AP Services? 
 
Answer: 
 
See answer to W1043-07 regarding contractual arrangements. 
 
Waste management services, including garbage collection, forms part of the 
Municipal Services programme administered by the Department of Families, 
Community Services and Indigenous Affairs. DEWR understands waste management 
services are being delivered in the Pukatja Community, albeit via a different service 
provider (that is, AP Services) and that a small number of CDEP participants from the 
Anilalya Homelands CDEP programme are assisting AP Services in this service 
delivery. 
 


